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City of Lancaster Hosts Fright Night Movie Fest 
 
Lancaster, TX – The City of Lancaster invites all to attend our Fright Night Movie Fest on Saturday, 

October 27, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. in City Park. 

 

As an alternative to traditional trick or treating, the Fright Night Movie Fest provides citizens the 

opportunity to enjoy seasonal activities such as arts and crafts, face-painting, and pumpkin 

decorating. The highlight of the evening includes a family-friendly feature film presentation of 

“Monster House”, on a large outdoor screen. Admission is free and costumes are welcomed! 

 

Individuals interested in attending or needing additional information may contact (972) 218-3700 or visit 

our website at www.lancaster-tx.com. City Park is located at 211 W. Beltline Road.  

 

The City of Lancaster invites you to “like” the City on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, or register for 

weekly e-mail alerts regarding upcoming events on our website at www.lancaster-tx.com  by clicking on 

“Notify Me”. 
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